
                      What the Guidelines say:                         

Belgium, France, Germany, the Netherlands (see also here), Slovenia, Slovakia and Sweden.  The Swedish position is 
particularly interesting, because the IMY first took one position, and then the opposite one, showing the lack of consistency 
even within single EU Member States.  The Commission, too, took conflicting over time, showing the lack of a consistent 
application of the GDPR in relation to FATCA.

What the Guidelines do not say


